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Mani writes for the New Law Journal on ‘Holiday
Abductions’.
30th January 2023
In the third part of a series published by the New Law Journal on ‘Holiday Abductions’  Mani Singh Basi
sets out processes which family practitioners should follow to ensure clients have the greatest
opportunity to have their child returned.

To read the articles in full click the links below.

New Law Journal – Holiday Abductions Part I

New Law Journal – Holiday Abductions Part II

New Law Journal – Holiday Abductions Part III
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